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To: Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca> 

Subject: [External] FW: Board of Trade Development 

Subject: Board of Trade Development 

COMMUNICATION - C57 

ITEM 1 

Special Committee of the Whole 

July 8, 2020 

We, James & Gillian Downey, of■ Kiloran Avenue Woodbridge, tel­
., would like to express our deep concern on the proposed development 
on the B of T lands. We have attended a few meetings re this subject and the 
idea of bringing a road through the proposed development onto Wycliffe 
(which would mean knocking a house down) would then affect a significant 
amount of additional traffic onto both Wycliffe and Kiloran which seems a 
really bad idea. 

We have lived on Kiloran Avenue since 1983 and during this time Woodbridge 
has developed significantly. The amount of traffic we now see coming down 
Kiloran to Islington Ave has vastly increased, especially at rush hours. People 
not living in our sub division use Wycliffe and Kiloran as access to Islington and 
further to both the 407 and 400 Hwys. 

While we understand progress with development has to be made we strongly 
urge Vaughan Council to pass an Interim Control By-Law, so that all concerns 
of residents are listened to and considered. 



Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 
 


